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July 14, 1988 R/E/PM

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Docket No. 010-99918
License No. 46-23463-01

Attention: Beth Riedlinger

It is hereby requested that the Paolfic Marine Environmental Laboratory
Radiation Safety Manual be amended to change the frequency of required
radiation surveys.

Section III (B) on page 7 requires weekly surveys as a minimum. The modified
text would read "The frequency of the surveyn shall be at the beginning and
end of each day during which radioactive materials were used."

Sincerely,

M M7 @A

James Gendron
Radiation Safety Officer
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